
Kings Beach utility work to
impact roads
The Kings Beach Commercial Core Improvement Project utility
relocation  work  along  Highway  28  through  Kings  Beach  is
scheduled to resume this week and continue throughout the
spring.

Listed below are dates and corresponding locations slated for
this work:

March 19-22: Expect work to be conducted by the Log Cabin
Caffe, eastbound Highway 28.

March 22-27: Expect work to be conducted by The Front Porch at
the  intersection  of  Fox  Street  and  Highway  28,  westbound
Highway 28.

April 1-3: Expect work to be conducted by the Tahoe Forest
Hospice Thrift Store at the intersection of Coon Street at
Highway 28, westbound Highway 28.

April 8-12: Expect work between Coon and Bear streets.

Additional work areas will be added.

A minimum of one traffic lane will be open in each direction
at all times while the utility relocation work takes place.

In addition to the Kings Beach CCIP utility relocation work,
Southwest  Gas  will  also  be  performing  relocations  in  the
vicinity. Most of the work conducted by Southwest Gas will be
in the Kings Beach neighborhood “grid” area.

Click on the link below to view the utility exhibit which
shows where relocations will be taking place.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/03/kings-beach-utility-work-to-impact-roads/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/03/kings-beach-utility-work-to-impact-roads/
http://www.kingsbeachcore.info/docs/1698-CORESTRIpEXH_UTILITIES.pdf

